THS Theatre Boosters Meeting Minutes 4/5/22
Meeting Participants: Melissa Banister- President, Wendy Coté- Secretary, Monica Leigh- Treasurer,  Kaitlyn Coté- ITS President, Faith Murdock- ITS Board, Liz Cohen, Tracey Hamelin, Samantha Apel, Jen Tosh, Terri Dwyer, Madelyn Dwyer, Margaret Bell
Meeting Began at 6:00pm participants introduced themselves, minutes 3/8/22 were reviewed/approved
Treasurer’s Report: After expenses from the show, the account balance is anticipated to be approximately $3000 plus whatever is earned from the Clothing to Cash fundraiser on 4/23/22
President’s Report- The Mission/Vision for Theatre Boosters was reviewed for the group.  Upcoming events include Music Boosters Basket Bingo, 4/22, Clothing to Cash Fundraiser- 4/23/22.  Ms. Bannister would like to plan an end of year celebration for Theatre with a suggested date of 4/27/22.  Additional information will be forthcoming and a sign-up genius will go out for parent support.  Senior Scholarship application will go out soon with a deadline of 4/22/22 so that applications can be reviewed the last week in April, names can be submitted for the awards ceremony on 5/2/22 and plaques can be ordered for the event.  Volunteers are needed to review applications who are not parents of seniors.
Director’s Report: Although unable to attend the meeting, Ms. Marks shared through Ms. Bannister that she is incredibly proud of all of the students on the amazing show!!
ITS Report:  ITS president reported that the virtual game night is being changed to an in-person game afternoon on 4/6/22.  Students are encouraged to bring a game and snack.  Forms went out to apply for ITS membership and induction will be planned later in the year most likely as part of the Honor Society Induction night.  
Additional Business: 
· Gratitude to the directors was discussed and approved for $20 to the director, vocal director, choreographer, conductor and technical director
· An end of year gift for Ms. Marks of $100 was also approved by the board/members
· Donations to Ukraine collected during the performances were over $2000
· Board Elections will be conducted on 5/10/22. 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:30pm      Next Meeting is 5/10/22 at 6:00pm in the cafeteria
